
 

Robert R. Freeman Administrative Complex 
1701 Mountain Industrial Blvd. | Stone Mountain, GA 30083 
678.676.1200 | www.dekalbschoolsga.org 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Members of the DeKalb Community, 

On behalf of the DeKalb Board of Education, we sincerely thank you for your continued interest and active 
participation in the selection process of DCSD Sole Finalist Dr. Horton. Your input is invaluable, and we greatly 
appreciate your thoughtful questions and feedback. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Dr. Horton will be engaging with district employees, scholars, and community 
members through town hall meetings on the following dates and locations: 

• April 12, 2023, from 6 PM to 8 PM at Chamblee High School located at 3688 Chamblee Dunwoody Rd, 
Chamblee, GA 30341. 

• April 13, 2023, from 6 PM to 8 PM at McNair Middle School located at 2190 Wallingford Drive, Decatur, 
GA 30032. 

• April 14, 2023, from 6 PM to 8 PM at the Administrative and Instructional Complex (AIC) located at 1701 
Mountain Industrial Blvd, Stone Mountain, GA 30083 
 

Additionally, Dr. Horton will be meeting with Elected Officials and Community Leaders of DeKalb County on April 
14, 2023, from 4 PM to 5 PM (AIC) located at 1701 Mountain Industrial Blvd, Stone Mountain, GA 30083 . 

We encourage the public to submit questions and provide feedback during each town hall meeting by visiting our 
website at https://survey.sogolytics.com/r/8L6n4h . For general questions regarding the selection of Dr. Horton as 
the sole finalist for DCSD superintendent, please contact us at dcsdsearch2023@dekalbschoolsga.org. 
 
We want to assure you that the Board will continue to follow the legal process, as required by Georgia law OCGA 
50-18-72, which mandates a minimum of 14 days for public input before finalizing an agreement with a new 
superintendent. The Board can vote on the appointment any time after the 14 days. We appreciate your 
patience and understanding as we navigate through this process. 

For more information and updates about Dr. Horton's schedule and the superintendent search, please visit the 
superintendent search page on the DCSD website and follow us on our social media channels including Facebook, 
Twitter, Instagram, and LinkedIn, @dekalbschools. 
 
Once again, we express our gratitude for your active participation and involvement in our school district. 

Collaboratively yours, 

 

Board Chair Diijon DaCosta, Sr. 
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